
Howard Rypp, the Artistic 
Director of Nephesh Theatre, 

has been performing his 
one-man play “Gimpel the Fool” 
worldwide for the last 18 years. 

He works as a director and 
actor in Israel and has also 

taught theatre and film at the 
University of Tel Aviv, 

Seminar Kibutzim, and 
Shar HaNegev College.

 Gimpel
 RETURNS TO POLAND

 THE Fool

 MARCH 14TH
5:00 PM IN LA4110 

We invite you to join us for an exclusive movie screening, followed by a reception and 
an invigorating Q&A session with the award-winning filmmaker, Howard Rypp. 

The film follows the 
presentation of the 

mono-drama based upon 
I B Singer’s Classic story 

throughout di�erent 
towns of Poland, while 

tracing Singer’s escape 
from the Holocaust, finally 
finding refuge in America.
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